
 

An Orientation program aims at building a network of resources to help students and their 

parents start their college journey in an informed manner. Maharaja Agrasen Institute of 

Management Studies (MAIMS) organized the orientation program for the newly admitted 

undergraduate students of BBA, B. Com (Hons.), Economic (Hons.), BA (LLB) and BA (JMC) 

on 13th August, 2019. Students and their parents were formally welcomed and introduced to 

the culture of the College.  

 

The orientation began with a brief inaugural ceremony at our MAIMS Campus. The dignitaries 

present on the occasion were Dr Nand Kishore Garg (Founder Chairman), Dr S.K. Garg 

(Director General, MAIMS) and Prof. M.K. Bhat (Director, MAIMS).  

Dr Nand Kishore Garg welcomed and congratulated the new batch for their acceptance to the 

college. He introduced them to the achievements and mile stones that MAIMS has achieved 

with constant pursuance of excellence. He also expressed his desire to take this legacy forward 

with determination.   

Dr S. K. Garg (Director General, MAIMS) advised the students to be alert to their surroundings 

so that they are in a better position to encash the opportunities. The need to view these 

opportunities with a positive mind set was emphasized by Prof M. K. Bhat (Director, MAIMS).   

The vote of thanks was delivered by Prof. M.K.Bhat towards the end of the event. 

 

 


